
Coach Russ Phillips eager to begin the 2014-15 season
10/01/14

Coach Russ Phillips

October is here and basketball season is close! We begin practice on October 15th and the excitement level is high! 
This fall our seniors have been doing a great job leading the underclassmen and working hard in the weight room and
on the court.  As coaches we are very limited to what we can do in the offseason and it is crucial to have leadership on
the team level to ensure that we start practice off on the right foot. Seniors Ryan Mahon and Tim Pacheco have taken
the lead and have been named captains for the upcoming season. They are both impressive leaders and will excel in
this role.

Check the schedule; we'd love to see you at some of our games, either in the new Galanis Arena at McLane Center, or
on the road as we travel.

Go Saxons!

Russ Phillips

http://gosaxons.com/schedule.aspx?path=mbball

